NOV £ 4 1988

Caylor-Nickel Hospital icense No W‘"
ATIN: Wesley Fulton fcense K., 13-01629-04

1 Caylor-Nicke! Squere

Bluffton, IN 46714

Gentlemen:

As & result of the inspection on August 29-September 11, 1989, a NRC

Form 591, SAFETY INSPECTION, is issued. The enclosed form sets forth the
violetions noted. Please acknowledge receipt of this form by signing and
deting in the appropriate space on &11 copies. You are requested to retain
the original &nd return four signed end dated copies to this office within
ten days.

Please note that this letter and the enclosed NRC Form 591 supersede and
replace the NRC Form 591 given to you by the inspector on August 29, 1989,

I wish to express my appreciation for the cooperation extended to me during
the inspection.

Sincerely,

'(;/;%W,\C: 6@(4/,
Colleen C. Casey
Racdiation Specialist

Enclosure: NRC Form 59)
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